
EASTERN SEAFISH TRAINING ASSOCIATION  
Introductory Course to help become a fishmonger 

Get into Fishmongering! 
At Billingsgate Market 

 

The Seafood School, together with the London Fish & Poultry Retail Association are 
now offering a free introductory course to anyone who wants to get into the trade and 
become a fishmonger.  Fish mongering can be exciting and rewarding; however, 
access into the business lacks a formal training route. This course is aimed at people 
who are not currently in the trade and is designed as a taster into the Seafood 
Industry. The day is also for people who are looking at setting up their own seafood 
business or for small businesses that would like to develop their staff. 

2005 - Next courses: 1st September, 13th October, 8 December.   

The day starts with a market tour at 0630, followed by hands on knife skills for the rest 
of the morning. After an informal lunch, eating some of the morning's fish, there is 
time to discuss individual's projects in a workshop environment. 

This is what one of our recent participants thought of the day: 

"It was great to learn some new ways to prepare fish.  Charlie was both informative 
and entertaining.  I am very interested in further courses.  I would appreciate receiving 
information on any courses available.  Since the course, I have added a good filleting 
knife to my collection and have practiced the techniques Charlie showed us.  I am 
particularly keen to learn more about knife techniques." 

Places on the course will be strictly limited; if yourself or one your friends or family 
would be interested in finding out more, please contact: 

Clive Monk,  Development Manager 
EASTERN SEAFISH TRAINING ASSOCIATION 
12 Windsor Park, Dereham, Norfolk, NR19 2SU 

Telephone: 01362 699067       Mobile Telephone: 07754 196777 
E mail: clive@esta.wanadoo.co.uk 
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